Sent:  Wednesday, May 28, 2003 4:41 PM
To: rapids@inaraft.com
Subject: RE: Wilderness Aware Rafting Reservation #61

Just wanted to thank you guys for a great trip. All twelve of us had an absolute blast. WA is an incredibly professional, smooth, and polished operation. 1 will
definitely be using them for future rafting trips, and will recommend them to anyone.

When we arrived, you guys were ready and waiting for us. Thanks to Jody, everything was handled smoothly from the pre-trip end of things.

Our guides (Drew, Karen and LJ) did an incredible job. They worked their tales off the entire two days and were a blast to hang out with. | still cannot believe how
well we ate while rafting and camping out on the river. Homemade lasagna and cheesecake for dinner and French Toast for breakfast, all prepared at the
camp??? Are you kidding me??? And that wasn't the half of it. All of the meals were incredible. And they did a fantastic job guiding the boats, too. | was in
Karen's boat, and she was ariot. She also did a phenomal job navigating the boat down the river, especially given my understanding that she had not seen

waters like we had last weekend due to last year's low levels. | would have thought she'd been doing this for years. It's obvious WA pays a lot of attention to
training their guides,

The professionalism of the overall operation, the organization and attention to detail, and the hard-working yet fun-natured guides is what will bring us back to
WA, Keep up the good work.

--Rob

Robert L. Rickman

GARDERE WYNNE SEWELL LLP
1601 Elm Street, Suite 3000
Dallas, TX 75201



